
 

 

 

 

A report on the statistics of the achievements of the College of Media at the university during the 

month of November 2024 

  November 2024 

5-The Director of the 

Faculty of Media prepared 

a file for the updated 

faculty members 

database for the Faculty of 

Media and sent it to Dr. 

Nourhan, who sent it to 

Ms. Marwa to upload it to 

the new portal and update 

the communication file for 

the administrative staff of 

the Faculty of Media and 

add Dr. Mohamed 

Mokhtar and send it to Dr. 

Nourhan and upload the 

data of the new doctors, 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

7- Associate 

Professor Dr. 

Badiaa, Director of 

the Faculty of 

Media, sent the 

data of each new 

faculty member 

with his photo, 

1-The Scientific 

Promotions 

Committee at the 

College of Media 

held its first 

meeting headed 

by Professor Abdul 

Salam Sayed Al-

Wahati on 

11/7/2024 AD, in 

the presence of 

the committee 

members, Prof. Dr. 

Hanan Sobhi 

Obaid - Vice 

President of the 

3- A seminar was 

discussed on the 

doctoral thesis plan for 

the student Fatima Al-

Baragi on 11/20/2024, 

headed by the Dean of 

the College of Media 

and the membership of 

Professor Hanan and 

6- - The Director of 

the College of 

Media, Associate 

Professor Dr. Badia 

Abdel Qader, 

requested a 

username and 

password for the 

new doctors, Prof. 

Elham, Dr. 

Marianne, and Ms. 

Basant from 

8- She also sent to 

technical support 

every member who 

resigned or was 

2- The proposals of the 

Promotions Committee 

were sent to the Vice-

Rector of the University, 

Dr. Omar Al-Maqrami. 

The attendees of the 

Promotions Committee 

recommended that the 

dues of the scientific 

committees from the fees 

due to the promoted 

person in return for their 

4- A number of bilateral 

meetings were held (Professor 

Hanan and Associate 

Professor Dr. Badiaa) and a 


